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Word from the Dean 
 

 
 
 
 
 T 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

This printed edition of the Cathedral weekly bulletin is another step in the 
return to “normal.” It is a bit dangerous: it might spread germs so you mustn’t 
hand it from person to person or leave it lying around once you’ve handled it, 
but either take it home (my preferred option) or place it in the waste bins 
provided on your way out. 
 

It has been nice to see rather more people coming to Mass in the last two or 
three weeks, and it was especially good to see such numbers here on Ash 
Wednesday. I think it’s a bit like the new life of springtime (even though its 
summer). What a blessing to live in Australia, and especially in Sydney! 
 

A number of COVID-related precautions remain in place, including:  
 

• Holy water is still not placed in the stoups, but you can obtain some 
from the sacristy outside of Mass times if you have a suitable 
container, and the rite of Blessing and Sprinkling of Holy Water takes 
place at the 10.30am mass on the 1st Sunday of each month. 

• Holy Communion is still recommended to be receive in the hand 
rather than on the tongue at this time, in the ordinary Masses. 

• Social distancing: please only sit close to people who are part of 
your own household, and maintain  your distance when moving 
around the cathedral 

• No physical contact during the sign of peace, if given. 
• People in the congregation who want to sing must wear a mask. 
• Please continue to use hand sanitiser, which is readily available in 

the cathedral. 
 

As it is Lent, I can highly recommend the booklet “A Lenten Companion” 
prepared by the Archdiocese’s “Centre for Evangelisation”, available near the 
doors. It has some weekly Lenten reflections and other prayers for you to use 
at home.  
 

Anyway, I don’t want to burden you with too many words in this first edition of 
the “new” newsletter. God bless. 
 

Very Rev. Donald Richardson MA  
 

Dean 
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CATHEDRAL NOTICES 
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

PLEASE              

TAKE THIS NEWSLETTER 
HOME, OR PLACE IT IN THE 

RUBBISH BIN AS YOU LEAVE.  

DO NOT PASS IT FROM 
PERSON TO PERSON.  

BE COVID-AWARE. 



Together  We Grow 
 

 


